
Greetings Brethren, 

Welcome to April’s MBF Newsletter. This 
month we have a featured article from 
the Province of Durham who presented 

The Oaks Secondary School with £45,000 
granted by the Worthy Causes 

Committee. If you have any cause you 
would like mentioned drop me a line at 

d.coleman@mmh.org.uk 

Kind regards, 

Darren Coleman 

Mark Masons’ Hall 

At this meeting we considered 22 applications 
for relief.  

Grants were made to 15 Petitioners  and the 
total amount came to 

£36,340 

This time help was given in a number of different ways. 
 

Help with daily expenses and a new TV. 
A Brother’s daughter needing help with a new window for her son’s room. 

Funds to help replace a boiler for a widow. 
Help for a widow’s living expenses and redecoration costs for her kitchen. 

Help with heating costs for a Brother suffering from a recent heart attack and 
breathing difficulties. 

 

This time we helped people in 
the Provinces of 

West Lancashire 
Cornwall 

South Wales 
Staffordshire & Shropshire 

East Lancashire 
Leicestershire & Rutland 

West Yorkshire 
London 

The next 
meeting will 

be on May 21st 
 

Please make sure all 
applications are 

submitted in a timely 
manner. 
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